
Project Update: January 2020 
 
I was honoured to present my work on wild mushrooms in Nepal - kindly supported by 
The Rufford Foundation (Grant ID - 25337-1) during Regional Experts' Symposium held 
at Chengdu China (Nov 17-19, 2019). Programme was organized by ICIMOD and 
Chengdu Institute of Biology (under Chinese Academy of Sciences). 
 
Rufford's roles in finding inter-linkages between society and science and contribution 
to bring underrepresented/undervalued/underestimated taxa like wild mushrooms 
was well appreciated by all the participants. Personally, I did talk about Rufford and 
also acknowledged greatly in providing support.  
 
I'll be sharing conference proceeding which will be published in the Journal of 
Mountain Science. 
 

 
 



 

 


